
 

   
 

Launch of Gwella Leadership Portals for Professional Collaboratives & Clusters 
 
HEIW, working with the Strategic Programme for Primary Care, have developed a suite of resources 
to support new and existing leaders within primary care in their leadership journey.    
 
So much of the work we do in the NHS in Wales involves change.  Strong, effective and compassionate 
leadership is critical to the success of new ways of working to support the delivery of place-based care.  
 
To support Accelerated Cluster Development, Gwella has been designed to host a range of leadership 
resources specifically curated to support both leaders of Professional Collaboratives and Clusters, as 
well as Cluster representatives who will be attending Pan Cluster Planning Groups (PCPG).   
 
Each Professional Collaborative covering nursing, AHPs, General Practice, Dental, Optometry and 
Pharmacy has its own landing page and access to a closed (private) network that will support 
collaboration. By becoming a member of a network, you will be able to access core leadership 
resources and reference material as well as signposting to further leadership development.   Networks 
will continue to be developed over the next 12 months alongside bespoke leadership development 
opportunities.  
 
The site can be accessed Professional Collaborative - Gwella HEIW Leadership Portal for Wales 
 
For further information please contact:  heiw.gwella@wales.nhs.uk  
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